
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

April 28, 2021 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary                                                         
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission                                                                      
P.O. Box 47250                                                                                   
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless- Docket No. UT-110321 – Annual Lifeline Qualification 

Report  
 
Dear Secretary, 
 
Pursuant to Order 01 in Docket No. UT-110321, Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless (“Telrite”) is 
required to audit its Lifeline customers’ eligibility through the Department of Social and Health Services 
(DSHS).   

Telrite hereby notifies the Commission that the National Verifier is fully operational and Telrite will no 
longer use the Washington DSHS for annual eligibility and no information has been submitted to them.  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at regulatory@csilongwood.com 
 
Thank you for your attention in this matter. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Mark Lammert 
 
Mark Lammert 
Attorney-in-Fact 
Telrite Corporation d/b/a Life Wireless 
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